
ATTLEBORO PUBLIC SCHOOLS  

TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT 
 

 

 

 

The Attleboro Public Schools Transportation Department will be 

closed on the following dates: 

 

Monday, July 4, 2022 

Monday, July 11, 2022 

Tuesday, July 12, 2022 

 

The Transportation Department will re-open on Wednesday, 

July 13, 2022, and will be located at the new Attleboro High 

School building at One Blue Pride Way. 
 

 

 

 

 


